
For more information call Waterfront Park at: (904) 621-8362

SPRING CLEAN YOUR SHOE CLOSET
TO BENEFIT LOCAL SHELTER

DONATION DUE BY FRIDAY, APRIL 28 | WATERFRONT PARK

Residents we need your help! The Safe Animal Shelter is a 
no-kill animal shelter in Middleburg that is looking to collect 

7,500 pairs of used shoes. The shelter will receive $3,000 for the 
shoes collected that will be used to spay/neuter 60 animals. 
We will be collecting shoes from now until Friday, April 28 at 

Waterfront Park! Our staff will then deliver the shoes to
The Safe Animal Shelter in Middleburg!

The animals thank you!


